
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

AV Dance Studio 
‘81 

March 2021 

Summer Recital 

AUGUST 21, 2021 

We would like to give you advanced notice that costumes for our  

summer recital will go on sale between April 5th and May 1st. 

The average cost of each costume is $65.00-$85.00 

 

We will not be taking any late orders.   

Late orders only delay getting our costumes in on time.   

Please start budgeting now as all orders must be paid in full by May 1st!   

The studio will be closed for  

SPRING BREAK: March 29th – April 4th 

Classes will resume Monday April 5th 

See office staff for more information.  
It’s never too late to try something new! 

 

Happy Birthday! 

to instructor: 

Laura Henry 3/22 

 

Access Your Online Account! 

You can now make payments through our online portal option.  

If you haven’t done so already,  

visit avdancestudio81.com to access your account.  

Click on ‘My Account’ on the top right corner of the page and 

then select ‘Create or activate my account.’ 

Use the email address that you signed up with to activate your 

online parent portal.  

Please make sure your 

accounts have updated 

contact information 

available. Login or contact 

office to update! 

 -Update Your Account- 

Your child’s safety is important 

to us! Please notify office staff 

of any health concerns we 

should be aware of (asthma, 

allergens, migraines, etc.) 

Please do NOT park at the back door of 
the studio. Use the parking lot that 
we share with the school district. 

Thank you! 


